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Smith Holly

From: nancy <gourlaynancy@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 7:24 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 2669 Community Toxics Reporting Act

Dear Chair Helm and Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee, 

 

I am writing to urge passage of the Community Toxics Reporting Act  HB 2669. 

 

This Bill is of particular importance at this time when the Federal Administration is rolling back environmental 

protections.   Communities have a right and a duty to protect our environment and providing the needed 

information to make informed decisions is a key factor in keeping our air and water safe and healthy.   

 

This bill allows us to do so in ways not fully covered in other regulations.   

 

Once again, I urge passage of HB 2669. 

 

Nancy Wallace, RN 

2205 W 19th Ave 

Eugene, Oregon 97405 


